
8th 
September 

IR Swimming 1-3PM (every 
Monday) 

10th 
September 

Individual school photos (infant 
school sibling photographs from 

8.15am) 

12th 
September SEND Move More Festival, EIS  

13th 
September Orienteering, Endcliffe Park 

22nd 
September 

Y3NH & W/N Visit to Manor 
Lodge  

25th 
September Y5 Visit to Jorvik 

25th 
September High Storrs Open Evening 

26th 
September Cross Country  - Mylnhurst 

29th 
September  Y3MC Visit to Manor Lodge 

2nd October Y6 Endcliffe Park AM 

4th October SFSS Cross Country 1—Ecclesall 
Woods 

8th October  Green Room Children, Crucible 
Visit—The Storm Whale  

9th & 10th 
October  Y4 SEND Reviews 

10th 
October 

Hello Yellow Children’s Mental 
Health Awareness Day 

11th 
October 

Orienteering, EIS & Olympic Park 
Legacy 

13 & 14th 
October Y6 Bikeability 

13th 
October  Y6 Sports Crew Training 

16th Y3 SEND Reviews 

Message from the Headteacher Key Dates 

  Nether Green Junior School Newsletter          Date  September 5th 

Welcome back to a new school year at Nether Green Junior! It has 

been wonderful to see the children return with such energy and 

enthusiasm. I hope you’ve all had a lovely summer break! 

In our first assembly, we reflected on the holidays, shared what we 

enjoyed, and talked together about our school values. We discussed 

how we live and breathe these values every day, both in and out of 

school, and how they help us to achieve great things now and in the 

future. Our focus value this half term is Respect, which we will explore 

in assemblies and through our daily school life. Respect at Nether 

Green means listening to one another, looking after our environment 

and treating everyone with kindness and fairness. 

You will find attached an updated attendance letter. With the national 
focus on school attendance, which you may have seen in the news 
recently, we have reviewed and refreshed our attendance policy to 
ensure we continue to support every child in attending school regularly 
and on time. 
 
A reminder that we are a nut and sesame-free school, as we have 

children with severe allergies. Please ensure that no food containing 

nuts or sesame is brought into school at any time. 

Year group newsletters will be sent home on Monday, giving you an 

overview of the learning and key information for this half term. 

Next week, we will also be sharing our parental engagement offer, 

which sets out all the main events and opportunities for parents and 

carers to be involved in school life this year. This will be emailed to you 

and published on the school website. 

Individual photos are on Wednesday 10th September. For Infant School 

sibling photographs, the photographer will be here from 8.15am.  

All extra-curricular groups and clubs start next week (except karate 

which will begin the following week). 

Finally, I must stress how important it is that we all work together to 

keep children safe. Please do not park illegally on the roads around 

school. Doing so creates a very real danger for our children and for the 

wider community. Thank you for helping us to make sure everyone can 

arrive and leave school safely each day. 

We are looking forward to another successful and positive year ahead. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/cg7jk3rr225o


 

             Attendance 

Our pupils will be encouraged to: 

• Be polite and well-mannered 

• Value themselves and other people 

• Be respectful, tolerant and caring 

• Have mutual respect and tolerance for all, including 

those with different faiths and beliefs 

• Respect our school and its environment 

• Take an interest in their community, country and the 

wider world 

Focus Value— Respect 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children can be brought into the yard from 8:40 am. Learning 
in school starts at 8:50 am. 

 

We have a number of children in school who have severe 

allergies. Please do not send any products to school 

containing nuts or sesame . This includes cereal bars, 

biscuits, peanut butter or hummus sandwiches etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Encouraging your child to wash their hands regularly, 

including before school can also reduce the risk of a 

reaction.   

Allergies in Schools 



Lunch Menu - w/b  

 







BOOK HERE 

H:/Chrome/Downloads/Budget Webinar Flyer 2025.pdf

